
From: Doug Beville [mailto:Doug@profitplansllc.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 11:18 AM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: Regulatory Notice 09-25 

I have been a licensed insurance agent and registered representative since 1979.  I strongly 
oppose the above proposed Notice 09-25.  I believe insurance and non registered products are 
well regulated without any FINRA oversight. 
 
Doug BeVille 
Profit Plans LLC 
Insurance Designers of TN 
www.profitplansllc.com
423.267.9729 
  
Member of NAIFA;  NAILBA; RAF 
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